
  
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Our Lady Queen of peace Church           St. Aloysius Church 

                  18 Need Street, Bobcaygeon              41 John Street, Fenelon Falls 

            https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/                                  http://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/ 

 

Parish Priest: Fr. Luis Lapinid 

Rectory & Parish Office:    41 John Street St. P.O. Box 340, Fenelon Falls, ON K0M 1N0 

Telephone: 705-887-4149 

Email: office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca  

 

 Parish Secretary: Pam Guzzi    Parish Bookkeeper: Valerie Flynn  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission: Welcome, Worship and Witness 
 

Mission: To show the love of Christ through  

discipleship, fellowship, and worship. 

Parish Community Leaders  

Bobcaygeon   
CWL    Anne Boyd   705-879-4085 
Music   Loretta Falls  705-738-4676 
   Ann Pallett  705-454-2871 
Finance   Roger Carlton   705-731-0770 
Food Bank   Jose Foot  705-738-9259 

Knights of Columbus  Bernie Fobert  705-887-8827 

Screening Committee Cathy Collins  705-738-9577 

   Audrey McLaughlin 705-738-4021 
Readers   Audrey McLaughlin  705-738-4021 
Maintenance  David Timmermans 647-328-4650 
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
    
 

Fenelon Falls  
Ladies Group   Philomena Childs 705-879-4085 
Music   Jim Saigon   705-887-5492 
Finance   John Sutton   705-887-9494 
Food Bank  Maureen d’Anjou  705-887-6082 
Garden   Linda McCarthy  705-887-7604 
Knights of Columbus  Bernie Fobert  705-887-8827 

Screening Committee John Byrne  705-454-2579 
   Bob Smith   705-934-5776 
Readers   Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Eucharistic Ministers Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Maintenance  David Timmermans 647-328-4650 
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
 

 

https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/
http://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/
mailto:office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca


 
May 22nd & 23rd                               Pentecost Sunday        

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sat. May 22nd          NO MASS 

Sun. May 23rd   4:00 p.m.  Zoom Mass   

Wed. May 26th         1:00 p.m. BC No Intention 

Thurs. May 27th           9:00 a.m. FF No Intention 

Fri. May 28th       9:00 a.m. 

1:00 p.m. 

 

BC 

NO MASS 

No Intention 

Sat. May 29th       4:00 p.m.  Zoom Mass   

Sun. May 30th    NO MASS 

 
 

 
 

Somebody once said that our experience of the Holy Spirit is like 
wearing eyeglasses. When they are set comfortably on our nose, 
we are not aware of them. Their best work is done when, through 
them, we can see a movie we are watching. Glasses are not to be 
seen, but to be seen through. 

 
The Holy Spirit is like that. To complain that we cannot find Him is 
like complaining we can’t find our glasses when all the while we 
are wearing them. 
 
The Feast of PENTECOST commemorates that momentous event 
when the Holy Spirit descended on the timid apostles at the 
Upper Room. 
 
One symbol which tells us something about the mysterious work 
of the Holy Spirit is a mighty wind and tongues of fire descending 
over the apostles’ heads. From its name, the Spirit “inspires” or 
“breathes life into” as in mouth-to-mouth resuscitation. One who 
is “inspired” receives life or becomes invigorated. Don’t we often 
say, “This person inspires me”? 
 
The Spirit is the Church’s breath. The divine breath gave the 
young Christian Church astonishing powers. 
 
The Spirit also moves us to conversion or spiritual renewal. When 
one experiences remorse for sin, the Spirit renews that person 
giving him new life. 
 
Did you ever feel turning a new life because of guilt feelings over 
some illegal deals or illicit relationships? Or were you inspired to 
do good to people because of the life of a particular saint you 
read? 
 
Such are the promptings of the Holy Spirit. But the question is: Do 
you heed the Spirit’s promptings? The Spirit keeps calling us but 
we must heed His call if we want to be transformed. 
  

     Fr. Luis 
 
 

     

         

         Update to Lockdown  
                 Measures  
 
 

Below is the Information from the Bishop concerning new 
restrictions announced Friday April 16th for the Province of 
Ontario.  
 

PETERBOROUGH, CENTRAL AND 

SOUTHERN DEANERIES 
 

Effective Monday, April 19, 2021, priests may celebrate 

weekday Mass for a maximum of 10 people including the 

celebrant and liturgical ministers if the pastor deems it safe and 

feasible.   

There is to be no public celebration of the Sunday but Mass 

may be celebrated for the purpose of livestreaming with 

adherence to the capacity limit of ten (including the celebrant, 

technicians, and liturgical ministers).   

• OTHER LITURGICAL RITES: Baptisms, weddings 

and funerals may proceed observing the capacity limit 

of 10 people.  

• HEALTH PRECAUTIONS:  All health precautions 

must be observed including the requirement to maintain 

contact tracing records.  

• STAY WITHIN YOUR REGION.  Travel outside of 

the jurisdiction must be curtailed unless absolutely 

necessary.  

• VACCINATION – Encourage parishioners to read the 

materials about the COVID-19 vaccination and to get 

vaccinated when they are eligible.  

https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/how-do-i-

find/covid-19-update.aspx 

The Ontario law 364/20 requires that everyone attending 
the church must wear a face mask 

 

COVID updates from the Diocese are available at 

https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/how-do-i-find/covid-19-

update.aspx 

 

 

 From the desk of the pastor… 

 

 Let us remember in our prayers all who are sick 
 

Bobcaygeon – Paul Sirois, Lynn Lebel, Edgar Thompson, Joseph Ehmann, Judith Dann, Helen 

Vozza, Anne Hayes, Cindy Schwarzli, Raymond Tobin, Kathy Tobin, David Finlay, Supples 

Family & Batchelder Family.  
 

Fenelon Falls – P. McKeaveney, Anne Stinson, Rita Lenton, Patrick White, Cindy Schwartzli and 

Deacon Bill Steenburg. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Yvo of Chartres-------December 23 

Sts. Adam and Eve-------December 24 

St. Stephen, First Martyr-------December 26 

St. John the Evangelist, Apostle-------December 27 

The Holy Innocents -------December 28 

St. Thomas Becket, Martyr-------December 29 

St. David, King-------December 29 

St. Sabinus-------December 30 

Pope St. Sylvester-------December 31 

St. Catherine Laboure-------December 31 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 08: St. Dominic  
August 09: Blessed John of Reiti  
August 10: St. Lawrence  
August 11: St. Clare  

August 12: St. Porcarius and Companions 

 

 

 

 
Sunday Offertory  

 

 
        OLQP  $ 1,740.00 

 

  

      St. Aloysius    $ 240.00 
 
         

https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/how-do-i-find/covid-19-update.aspx
https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/how-do-i-find/covid-19-update.aspx
https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/how-do-i-find/covid-19-update.aspx
https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/how-do-i-find/covid-19-update.aspx
http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0808.asp
http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0809.asp
http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0810.asp
http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0811.asp
http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0812.asp
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Rosary Throughout the Month of May: 
 

Pope Francis has requested the entire Church to pray the 
rosary every day during the month of May to end COVID-

19.  Father Luis has asked that we all challenge ourselves to 
do this Rosary Marathon and to support the parishioners of 
our two parishes, every day at 3 p.m. with the option to join 

on Zoom. 
The rosary will be said with all who would like to join. 

 

 
 

To Donate to Our Parish Securely Online:  
 

 Our Lady Queen of Peace https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/?page_id=72 
 

 St. Aloysius   https://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/?page_id=256 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Parish Office Hours 
 
 

Due to an announcement by the Provincial 
Government the office will not be open to the 

general public to adhere to current regulations. 
 

Emails and phone messages will be checked 
regularly. 

 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

From the Parish Office  
Zoom Mass: On the weekend of Pentecost Sunday the Zoom Mass will be scheduled on Saturday, May 29 @ 4 pm instead of May 30. The 

regular schedule will resume the following week.  

Confessions: Please contact the Parish Office to set up an appointment with Fr. Luis.  

Mass for Pentecost Sunday 
 

+His Excellency Most Reverend Bishop Miehm celebrates the Mass for 

Pentecost Sunday from the Cathedral of St. Peter-in-Chains, Peterborough, 

ON. (May 23, 2021)  
 

Celebrant:  +Most Reverend Bishop Miehm 

Liturgical support: Fr. Tom Lynch, Fr. Michael Nneji, and Fr. Joshy 

George 

Lector: Deirdre Thomas 

Liturgical Musicians: Fr. Paul Massel  

           Kelly Robertson 

Sacristan: Alice Stoynoff 

Technician: Steven Moore 

 

The Mass will be broadcast on the Roman Catholic 

Diocese of Peterborough YouTube channel starting at 4:00 p.m. on 

Saturday, May 22, 2021. 
 

 

 

Please join in prayer by clicking this link: 

https://youtu.be/3zOaqagHH7A 

 
 

 

Our Lady Queen of Peace  
CWL Outreach: Thanks to the Parish Family for continuing support of the Food Bank during these extraordinary times, especially during 

Lent. There is an immediate need for the following items: toilet paper, diced tomatoes, canned vegetables, canned fruit, instant coffee, pork 

and beans, condiments and peanut butter. All donations are most gratefully received and are needed in support of neighbours in the 

community. Please help if you can. 

 

Join Zoom Meeting  
https://zoom.us/j/98016376253?pwd=U
0xucm95NWREU3VKa1hNTW5mNythZ
z09  

Meeting ID: 980 1637 6253  
Passcode: 527098  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Announcement from the Diocese 
of Peterborough: 

 
Priest Benefit Fund Special Collection 
date has been rescheduled from June 

13th to the weekend of  
November 13th / 14th, 2021. 

 
Please see the enclosed message from 

the Diocese of Peterborough 

 

https://youtu.be/3zOaqagHH7A
https://zoom.us/j/98016376253?pwd=U0xucm95NWREU3VKa1hNTW5mNythZz09
https://zoom.us/j/98016376253?pwd=U0xucm95NWREU3VKa1hNTW5mNythZz09
https://zoom.us/j/98016376253?pwd=U0xucm95NWREU3VKa1hNTW5mNythZz09
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